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commentletters

From: Richard Gordon <richard@gbcraftsmen.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:26 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Hello 
 
We live in Granite Bay on 2 1/2 acres with livestock, a small lawn, 24 fruit trees, over 35 shade trees.
We worked real hard to achieve a 38% reduction in water usage. We allowed the lawn and plants to 
die, used a moisture meter to check the shade trees, hand watered trees to minimize death of shade 
trees. 
We devoted a lot of time and still lost some, some of the others might not make it. 
With all the rain we are having, the fast rise of the lake, the heavy, wet snow pack, PLEASE hold off 
on the reduction requirements at least until the current water supply is evaluated in April. 
 
Thank you for reading and considering this request. 
Richard Gordon 
6555 Arabian Circle 
Granite Bay 
Tel 916-847-9676 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


